
TRESTLE BOARD                                     

LEHIGH ACRES LODGE 344 F&AM 

 

WORSHIPFUL MASTER RICHARD CURETON 239-841-1911 

SENIOR  WARDEN DANIEL AKARD 239-707-4451 

JUNIOR WARDEN ROBERT LIPPEK 239-600-9084 

TREAURER NORMAN CASTOR 317-440-1104 

SECRETARY PAUL GOEHLE 239-633-8249 

SENIOR DEACON KEVIN GOURLEY 239-849-1534 

JUNIOR DEACON TERRY STEELE 239-462-7485 

MARSHAL JONATHAN HAMMET 239-699-7069 

SENIOR STEWARD JAMES BOLLA JR. 239-368-8065 

JUNIOR STEWARD   

CHAPLAIN CHARLES MARTIN 239-369-6478 

TYLER JAMES BOLLA SR. 239-368-8065 

      OFFICERS 

STATED COMMUNICATIONS 

2ND AND 4TH MONDAYS 

DINNERS AT 6:30PM, MEETINGS AT 7:30PM 

LODGE ADDRESS IS.. 

1110 ASHLER AVE, 

LEHIGH ACRES, 33936 

 

MAILING ADDRESS 

P.O. BOX 394 

LEHIGH ACRES, FL, 33970-0394 

 

(239)369-1953 

Lehighacresmasoniclodge344.org 
______________________________________ 

Monthly meeting  September 24 

   7:30 PM  

Table Lodge   October 11 

   6:30 PM 

 

Brothers for our monthly visitation we will 

be visiting Labelle Lodge on September 23. 

Tickets for the Table Lodge are available 

from any member of Masters & Wardens the 

cost is $15.00 per person $25.00 per couple 

and children under 10 are Free. 

Dan Akard President 
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Dinner Menu for September: 

9/8 Salad, Chicken Alfrado, 

Cookies 

 

9/22 Meatball Sandwiches and 

Chips 

http://www.lehighacresmasoniclodge344.org/


*Deceased 

Calendar For September 
FROM THE SECRETARY’S 

DESK 

 

     NEXT MONTH THE 

DUES NOTICES FOR 2015 

WILL BE COMING OUT PLEASE MAKE 

SURE YOU HAVE YOUR DUES FOR 2014 

PAID. WE STILL HAVE A COUPLE OF 

BROTHERS THAT HAVE NOT PAID. 

 

PEACE BE WITH YOU 

PAUL GOEHLE 

lehighacres344secretary@centurylink.net 

 

BIRTHDAYS FOR SEPTEMBER 

 MIKE CROUCHELLI 4TH 

 JIM PLETCHER 9TH 

 WILLIAM ROGERS 11TH 

 BOBBY LIPPEK 12TH 

 WILLIAM TEAL III 23RD 

 WALTER SEYFFERTH 29TH 

 EARL NEWMAN 30TH 

 

ANNIVERSARIES FOR SEPTEMBER 

 PAUL WHITE 45 YEARS 

 CLEVELAND EDWARDS 43 YEARS 

 WILLIAM ROGERS 6 YEARS 

Monday the 1st 

 

 

Monday the 8th 

 

Monday the 

15th 

 

Saturday the 

20th 

 

Monday the 

22nd 

 

Monday the 

29th 

Labor day 

No officers meeting 

 

 

First Stated Communica-

tion / DDGM visit 

 

 

Lodge Practice 

*All Officers* 

 

 

Grand Masters visit 

Ft. Myers Beach Lodge 

 

 

 

Second Stated Communica-

tion 

 

 

Lodge Practice 

*All Officers* 

————————————————————————- 

 



Hope everyone is having an enjoya-

ble summer.  

   Don't forget our Rob Morris dinner 

scheduled for Saturday, 9/6/2014 at 

6pm at the Lodge. 

The Chapter will supply the main 

food (to be decided by the Associate 

Matron and/or Secretary) and mem-

bers are asked to bring side dishes. 

If you need more information please 

contact our Associate Matron, 

Laurel or Janice Martin, Secretary. 

 

   Please keep our all our members 

who are sick in your prayers - prayer 

is a powerful tool and the Lord does 

hear us. 

 

   Be well and kind to each other and 

we will see each other soon. 

 

Yours in Faith, 

Debbie Horacio 

Worthy Matron 

Lehigh Acers Shrine Club 

Members of the Ancient Arabic Order Nobles 

of the Mystic Shrine for North America in the 

State of Florida are members of the Masonic 

Order and adhere to the principles of Freema-

sonry -- Brotherly Love, Relief and Truth. 

Noble Cliff A. Ayers, President: 

blecliffayerspm@yahoo.com  

 Noble Jim Bolla, Secretary: 

shrinerjim@hotmail.com 

The Lehigh Acres Shrine Club meets at 5:30 

P.M. on the fourth Thursday of every month 

except July & August. 

Meeting are held at the Loyal of Moose Lodge, 

210 Homestead road South in Lehigh Acres. 

____________________________________ 

 

 

Noble Grand:  Ada Thompson 

239-369-0393 

 

Secretary:  Janice Martin  

239-369-6478 

 

 

Noble Grand:  Arthur Pokorny 

239-303-2374 

Readers, Please Make Donations, 

to the Lodge, so flowers can be 

purchased for the Masonic Home.  

Donated items will be sold at the 

Flea Market held at the lodge eve-

ry Friday and Saturday from 

7:00AM till 2:00PM.  Thank you for 

your dedication to this Great 

cause!   

Please contact the lodge secre-

tary for donations 

mailto:blecliffayerspm@yahoo.com
mailto:shrinerjim@hotmail.com


 

 

 

 

Greetings from the East, 

 

     The summer slump is over and the lodge is 

back to its normal ‘two meetings a month’ 

schedule.  With that, is the return to the nor-

mal dress code for the lodge.  September 

brings us our official DDGM visit at our first 

stated communication.  I “request” we put our 

best foot forward and dust off our suits and 

tuxes and give the visit its proper dignity. 

     Please remember September 22nd we will 

be announcing the winner(s) of the working 

tools essay contest.  You can’t win if you don’t 

write one and turn it in! 

     It is also with sad news that Worshipful Bill 

Horacio has been diagnosed with a lung tumor, 

but on a positive note it is said it was found 

just in time.  The Horacio’s request that no 

calls be made, but correspondence and well-

wishing can be made via email at 

bhdh405@gmail.com or send it the old fashion 

way to: 

Bill Horacio 

405 Candlewick circle east 

Lehigh Acres, Florida, 33936 

Please add him to your prayers for a speedy 

and full recovery. 

W. M. Richard Cureton 

 

 

Greetings from the 

South, 

Congratulations to our newest 

EA Bro. James Till. What is the 

cipher used to create this and 

what does it say? 

 

S&F, 

Bro. Bobby Lippek  

Brothers , 

 

It is nice to see brothers that we 

haven't seen in awhile . I would 

like to congratulate EA brother 

James Till. We had a really good 

degree last month . I am looking 

forward to this month . Don't 

forget your charity . Please re-

member all charities need dona-

tions year round . We are look-

ing forward to seeing all our 

brothers at the next meeting . 

 

Fraternally yours : 

Dan Akard 

Senior Warden 

mailto:bhdh405@gmail.com?subject=Wishing%20you%20a%20Speedy%20Recovery

